
 

 

 
 
 
  

 
Minutes of a meeting of NORMANDY FLOOD FORUM held at NORMANDY VILLAGE HALL in NORMANDY on FRIDAY 21 
APRIL 2023 at 1.00pm. 
 
Present    
 
Chair:      Jonathan Lord MP  Member of Parliament 
 
Surrey and Guildford Councils:   Cllr Keith Witham  Surrey County Councillor 
     
 
Surrey County Council:    Andy Treasure   Flood and Climate Resilience Officer 
      
 
Guildford Borough Council:   Helen Barnsley   Senior Specialist Public Health Officer 
     Brent Shirley   Project Engineers 
     Simon Tarrant   Project Engineers 
 
Environment Agency:   Janice Longman   Flood Risk Management Officer 
 
Thames Water:    Nikki Hines   Local government manager 
     Gary Izatt   Network Engineer 
 
Network Rail:    no representation     
 
South Western Railway   no representation 
 
Normandy Parish Council:   Cllr Bob Hutton    Chairman 
     Cllr Paul Chillman   Estates Committee 
     Amanda Pick    Clerk 
 
Residents:     Ian Rose 
     Roshan Bailey  
     Liz Oliver 

Clare March 
Peter Marsh 
Debbie Baldwin 

      
      
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

MINUTES 
 
FF-08  WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS 

The chair welcomed all to the meeting. Jason Lewis from SCC Highways (Maintenance Officer) could not 
attend but sent updates on each area of concern. 

 
FF-09  APOLOGIES  
  Apologies were received and accepted from: 
  None received 
 
FF-10  CONFIRMATION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES 

The minutes of the flood forum held on 3 December were approved and signed as a true record. 
 

FF-11 REVIEW OF PREVIOUS AREAS OF CONCERN 
(a) Station Car Park 
(c) Glaziers Lane – area by Poplars 

13.27 Helen Barnsley arrived at the meeting 
(d) Glaziers Lane – area by Heritage Cottages 
(e) Glaziers Lane – north of railway bridge 
(f) Westwood Lane – north side of railway bridge 

  RESOLVED: see Action Plan in annex 1  
  
FF-12  NEW CONCERNS  

 (g) Guildford Road - entrance to Normandy 
(h) Wyke Lane – to the west of Wyke Farm 
 RESOLVED: see Action Plan in annex 1 

 
FF-13  ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

(i) Helen Barnsley reminded everyone that the National Alert System test happening 23 April 
(ii) Jonathan Lord thanked everyone for attending.  

 
FF-14  DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

1 December 2023 1.30pm 
 
There being no further business the meeting closed at 14:14 
 
 
 

  


